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Miss Wimperis says....

Thank you to the Year 6 parents for attending the

Robinwood meeting and for your prompt response

signing the children’s forms. They are so excited

about their upcoming trip!

A huge thank you to the parents who attended our

RHE meeting! The feedback was very much

appreciated and we value your support. 

What's been happening this week?

Our Word of
the Week:

remembrance

Attendance
Champions!

Year 6 (96.2%) 

Our attendance target is
96%.

#everydaycounts

Our reception children had a FANTASTIC time at

the Lowry Julia Donaldson exhibition. They were so

well behaved and made their teachers feel very

proud!

 



Check out the School Spider App or
www.westwoodacademy.org for school updates

and class blogs!

Stars of the week!

. 


